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ONEONTA, 12/06/16 – State Senator James L. Seward (R/C/I-Oneonta) today
announced that non-profit organizations throughout the 51st senatorial district have
been awarded a total of $2.8 million through the Nonprofit Infrastructure Capital
Investment Program (NCIP).

"Our non-profit organizations offer diverse, supportive services and
enhance the quality of life for those who live and work in our
communities,” Seward said. “In many instances, these non-profits also serve



as major employers and help drive our local economy.  The planned
improvements will help meet growing needs and challenges and transform
lives for the better.”

The grants are from $100 million in state budget funds for human services
nonprofits to improve the quality, efficiency, and accessibility of programs and
services delivered to New York individuals and families.

Grant recipients who serve Senator Seward’s district are:

Cortland Housing Assistance                         $248,308
Otsego County Chapter, NYSARC, Inc.       $872,996
Pathfinder Village, Inc.                                  $714,031
Springbrook NY, Inc.                                     $576,100
The Root Farm, Inc.                                        $139,313
YWCA of Cortland                                        $278,996

The NCIP grants were awarded through a competitive procurement process.  A total
of $75 million has been earmarked for construction projects, $15 million for
technology projects, and $10 million to fund additional projects in either category.
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